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Yahoo!  The CSU Cafeteria is finally open for 
business.  This means, all Outlook students 
will be eating in the cafeteria only.  There is 
no food or drinks allowed in the Education 
Building except in the bottom floor by the 
vending machines.   Those students that 
bring food or drinks up to the 3rd floor will be 
sent immediately to Officer Hill and food/drink 
items will be confiscated and thrown away. 

Cafeteria Is Open 

Outlook Academy 
CSU 

 
Se p te mb e r  2 0 ,  2 0 1 6 

Vo lu m e 1 ,  I s su e 1 
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Board Meeting Thank-You 

CPR and Sanitation Classes 
Any student interested in being certified in 
CPR and/or sanitation (so that you can be a 
restaurant manager), please stop by the main 
office and sign-up.   Outlook Academy will 

cover the cost of the se 

Thank-you to all the Outlook students that 
represented Outlook Academy at the School 
Board Meeting last week!  We are so proud 
of all of you and appreciate all your time 
and effort. 

Special Shout Out to Sade Flowers for 
getting up to the Mic and speaking on our 
behalf! 

Let’s continue to shine and show everyone 
how we get it done at CSU. 

 

Outlook IDs 
All Outlook students must wear their Outlook 
ID at all times.  Students are not allowed on 
campus without an ID on.   If you lose your 
ID you must go see Mr. Valant at TR for a 
replacement.    Hopefully we will have our 
own ID Machine soon.  Students without and 
ID will be sent directly to Officer Hill and 
escorted out of the building. 

If you lose your ventra card, if it is stolen 
and/or damaged…you will need to see 
someone in the office to complete the Ventra 
paperwork and pay the $2 replacement fee 
before a new card can be issued.  Please 
remember that Ventra Cards are used to 
transport you back and forth to school.  Any 
student found abusing this privilege will have 
their Ventra card de-activated. 

 

Ventra Cards 
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Monday 
Final Schedule Changes 
Tuesday 
Cafeteria Reopens 

Wednesday 
S2 Course Selections Begin – See Mrs. Martin 
with questions 
Thursday 
Nothing to Report as of Yet 

Friday 
Friday night lights…TR is undefeated thus far 
this season.  Congrats Coach Goffer, keep up 
the great work! 
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Upcoming Events 

Library Time 

English Classes will be visiting and using 
the CSU Library. 

Open Gym 

See above for more details. 

Field Trips 

Outlook students will have the opportunity 
to explore the city of Chicago through an 
array of planned trips.  Keep an eye out for 
more information.  If you have an idea for 
great field trip, let one of your teachers 
know. 

 

Reminders to Students 
• Adhere to the Dress Code 

• Garbage in the garbage cans, 
not left on tables or floor 

• Do not leave ink or pencil marks 
on the furniture  

• The volume in the halls must be 
kept to a minimum, please 
remember we are not the only 
program in the building 

 
Reminders to Parents  

1. Please join the Outlook 
Academy text AP ---this allows 
you to receive real time 
information about our school. 
2. Parents interested in taking 
classes themselves at CSU should 
contact the Department of 
Continuing Education.  More 
information Coming Soon. 

Thank You Students! 
Special thanks are due the following students: 

All the fabulous young men that have 
volunteered to help take boxes down to 
recycling. 

Sade Flowers and the Group in attendance 
at last week’s board meeting. 

Outlook	attendees	can	play	basketball	during	
Campus	Rec	Open	Gym	times:	
	
Mon-9AM-12:45PM	
Tue-9AM-10:30AM	
Wed-11AM-12:45PM	
Thurs-9	AM-10:30AM	
Fri-11AM-Noon	
	
Please	adhere	to	all	Gym	rules.	The	participants	
must	sign	in	at	the	table.	The	schedule	is	subject	to	
change,	I	will	keep	you	posted	as	much	as	possible.	
Keep	in	mind	an	attendant	or	teacher	must	be	
present	and	they	must	be	18	years	&	above.	
 

Open Gym Time This Week’s Highlights 


